We recommend you attach the sticker below to all phones used on your
Callcentric account by printing this page and cutting out the sticker
below. Please make sure to carefully review the 911 Service Description
with all individuals with access to your Callcentric phones, and re-review
this information on a regular basis.

‘ VolP 911 service is different than traditional telephone 911 services. ‘
‘ Before dialing 9-1-1 make sure you know your address/location. ‘
9-1-1 service will not be available if there is a power failure or service outage. ‘
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For more details visit www.callcentric.com/911



